
Kimberly began her work in stagecrafting for the Arts Center back during their 
2016 production of Shrek: The Musical. She has since worked on many of 

Selma's productions including Gentleman's Guide, Puffs, Beauty and the Beast, 
and many of the CKP shows, etc. Her work will also be featured in a few upcom-
ing horror films. Kim is grateful to everyone involved at SAC and especially to her 

husband Jon and their children for their encouragement and love.  
 

 


